
 PROVIDER ALERT 

BLOOD GLUCOSE MONITORS AND CONTINUOUS GLUCOMETER SUPPLIES 

EFFECTIVE DATES OF SERVICE ON OR AFTER APRIL 15, 2024 

The MedStar Family Choice (MFC) Pharmacy and Therapeutics Committee made the decision 
to change the plan benefit for coverage of home blood glucose monitors and continuous 
glucometer supplies (CGM) effective for dates of service on or after April 15, 2024. These 
products will no longer be covered under the medical benefit but will be covered as part of the 
pharmacy benefit. 

The codes affected by this change include: A4239, A4252, A4253, A4256, A4258, A4259, A9276, 
A9277, A9278, E0607, E2100, E2101, E2102 and E2103. 

MedStar Family Choice will continue to cover any patients who are presently getting glucose 
monitoring supplies through the Medical/Durable Medical Equipment benefit with dates of service 
through April 14, 2024. Beginning April 15, 2024, patients will need to obtain their glucose 
monitoring supplies through the pharmacy benefit. 

What this means is that the patients will need a new prescription sent to the pharmacy of 
their choice. Patients will have options to have their supplies delivered by CVS mail order 
pharmacy, by MedStar home delivery (designated zip codes only), or by picking up at their local 
pharmacy.  

For questions or concerns, please email the MedStar Family Choice Ancillary Provider Team at 

the following email address:  mfc-ancillary@medstar.net 
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